## Far West Local Health District



Memo Trim No: D24/7696

ТО	FWLHD – All Staff	
FROM	Julie Manoel, Director Nursing and Midwifery/General Manager BHHS	
TEL	08 8080 1472	DATE 19/07/2024
SUBJECT	Redevelopment Parking Impacts - Thomas & Chloride Street Parking BHHS	

Dear Colleagues,

As you are all aware, the Emergency Department and MHIPU Redevelopment project is underway and as a result, parking in the Broken Hill Health Service grounds has been reduced. The construction exclusion area has now been expanded and will include a number of additional parking spaces not originally expected to be affected.

Until further advised, all parking around the premises of the hospital along Thomas and Chloride Street will be exclusively available for our patients, their families, and visitors.

To help accommodate these changes, I ask that all staff please use parking available a block or two away, or further from the hospital grounds. This includes staff members visiting from the CHC and other FWLHD sites.

I understand the inconveniences caused by the redevelopment, especially during these cold winter mornings.

However, the essential works being undertaken, and the inconvenience experienced in the short term, will be greatly beneficial to our core business of providing excellent quality healthcare to all our patients.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

mand

Kind regards,

Julie Manoel

Director of Nursing and Midwifery/General Manager Broken Hill Health Service